RESTAURANT

Muhammad Hamza,

Congratulations! You have been selected to the Executive Leadership
Development program at Diversified Restaurant Group, Golden Gate Bell Region.
I’'m excited to inform you of this opportunity in recognition of your personal
leadership, people development, and restaurant achievements.

We have admitted you because we know you’ll make important contributions and
lead at a high level in our company. In turn, we hope that the personal
development we offer, together with the mentorship of our Area Coaches and
Directors, will combine to help you achieve your goals here — personally and
professionally.

On behalf of the leadership team at Golden Gate Bell,  am proud to welcome you
to the program. The unique qualities you will bring are sure to enrich the culture
and spirit of our “Best in West” attitude at Diversified Restaurant Group.

Sincerely,

Gursimran Ghumman

Director Of Operations



